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OPA	Operations	Suspended	Due	to	COVID‐19	Pandemic	
 
March 30, 2020 
 
Hagåtña, Guam - Governor	Lourdes	Leon	Guerrero	initially	implemented	a	14‐day	
suspension	of	non‐essential	Government	of	Guam	(GovGuam)	operations	effective	Monday,	
March	16,	2020	due	to	the	COVID-19 Pandemic.	The	suspension	was	extended	through	
Monday,	April	13,	2020	and	could	possibly	be	extended	further	if	needed.	
	
The	Office	of	Public	Accountability	(OPA)	falls	under	the	GovGuam	non‐essential	category	
and	will	be	closed	for	the	duration	of	the	suspension.	All	audit	meetings	will	be	rescheduled	
after	the	suspension	is	lifted.	In	addition,	all	filing	deadlines	and	scheduled	hearings	for	all	
procurement	appeals	will	be	vacated	during	the	suspension.	OPA	will	update	the	parties	
once	the	suspension	is	lifted	and	after	further	instructions	are	given	by	the	Governor.		
	
Although	the	OPA	office	will	be	physically	closed	during	the	suspension,	all	OPA	employees	
will	be	teleworking	at	their	place	of	residence	in	line	with	Executive	Order	2020‐04.	You	
may	reach	any	OPA	employee	via	their	respective	email	addresses.	A	full	listing	of	emails	
can	be	found	in	the	“Contact	Us”	section	of	the	OPA	website	at	www.opaguam.org.		
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